
           Appendix 4 
 
RACC proposal to CB 01.09.2007 
 
MEN’S U19 WFC 2007 
 
Promotion and relegation 
The RACC has discussed the promotion and relegation of the upcoming U19 WFC 
2007 taking into consideration the possible qualification for the B-division 2009 and 
how to avoid an inter-continental qualification. The RACC was of the opinion that 4 
spots left open for qualifying teams would be sufficient considering one qualification 
in Asia, one in Americas and two in Europe. A possible team being the single 
qualifying team on a continent (as was the case with Canada for the Women’s WFC 
2007) would then be given a free spot without affecting any other continent. 
 
The RACC decided to propose to the CB to decide: 
a) that the 8th placed team of A-division shall be relegated to the B-division (no 
change) 
b) that the winner of the B-division shall be promoted to the A-division (no change) 
c) that the teams placed 5th-8th of the B-division shall qualify for the B-division 2009 
 
 


